Midland, Texas.

September 20, 1932,

Mr. Amon G. Carter, President
Fort Worth Star-Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas,
Dezr Mr, Carter:
Thanks a lot for your letter of the
17th to Mr. Rogers. Surely that will get the job done
in good fashion,
You will surely get a look at the sketch

when it is received,

Sinceri}y/&ours,
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